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Skanska to Construct Hospital Expansion for the Nemours 
Foundation 
 
Skanska has secured the assignment to construct the expansion of the Nemours/Alfred 
I. duPont Hospital for Children in Wilmington, Delaware. The contract amounts to $215 
million, which will be included in order bookings for the second quarter of 2011. 
Skanska is currently completing the Nemours Children’s Hospital in Orlando, Florida, for 
the same client. 
 
The project is a five-story, 425,000-square-foot, 144-bed expansion to the existing 
Alfred I. duPont Hospital for Children. The project includes a 108,000-square-foot, 188-
car ground level parking garage below the new addition. The first floor will contain a 
new emergency department, atrium, retail, and dining facility. The expansion will be 
connected back to the existing facility with a three-story connecting link. 
 
Construction work will begin in September of this year and is scheduled for completion 
in late 2013.  
 

 
For further information, please contact: 
Jessica Murray, Senior Director of Communications, Skanska USA, 404-946-7468, 
jessica.murray@skanska.com 
 
This and previous releases can also be found at www.skanska.com. 
 
Skanska USA is one of the largest, most financially sound construction networks in the country 
serving a broad range of industries including healthcare, education, sports, data centers, 
government, aviation, transportation, and water/wastewater. Headquartered in New York with 35 
offices across the country, Skanska USA employs approximately 7,000 employees committed to 
sustainable construction and an injury-free workplace. Skanska USA Building, which specializes in 
building construction, and Skanska USA Civil, which is focused on civil infrastructure, generated 
$4.8 billion in revenue in 2010, representing 31 percent of Skanska’s global construction revenues. 
Additional operations in the U.S. include Skanska USA Commercial Development, which pursues 
commercial development initiatives in select U.S. markets, and Skanska Infrastructure 
Development Americas, which develops public-private partnerships. Global revenue of parent 
company Skanska AB, headquartered in Stockholm and listed on the Stockholm Stock Exchange, 
totaled $16.9 billion in 2010. 
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